CALLING ALL PARENTS!!!!!!!!!!!!!        WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!!

Please call, write, or email the office of Governor Christie and ask him to increase the per-pupil allotment for nonpublic school transportation in his 2017 budget. In particular, parents who have been affected by lost bus routes should contact the Governor and explain how their children face much greater challenges in getting to school than the neighboring public school children. 
Mailing Address: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Honorable Chris Christie
Governor of the State of New Jersey
The State House
P.O. Box 001
Trenton, NJ 08625

Phone: (609) 292-6000

Email: http://www.nj.gov/governor/contact/

NJCC Voter Voice System:
https://votervoice.net/NJCC/Campaigns/43871/Respond
(you can simply add your signature to the sample letter)


THANK YOU FOR YOUR TIME.  THE FUTURE OF OUR CATHOLIC SCHOOLS DEPENDS ON ALL OF US!

